
From: Ablson, Maha
To: Peppers, Nicki; 
cc: Molohon, Rob; 
Subject: FW: Emailing: QPL-0001.pdf
Date: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 1:07:32 PM
Attachments: QPL-0001.pdf 

Nicki, 
Per 9-1.3B(1) of the Construction Manual, the PEO can code certain RAMs; 
therefore, the attached RAM for Painting is already approved per QPL 
does not require evaluation by HQ. If you still have any questions 
concerning this issue, please feel free to either call or e-mail me. 
Thank you, 
 
Maha Ablson 
 
RAM Engineer 
WSDOT, Materials Lab 
Office: 360.709.5403 
Fax: 360.709.5588 
mahaab@wsdot.wa.gov 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peppers, Nicki [mailto:peppersn@columbiarivercrossing.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2011 11:36 AM 
To: Ablson, Maha 
Subject: Emailing: QPL-0001.pdf 
Importance: High 
 
 <<QPL-0001.pdf>> Attached is a revised QPL-0001, the RAM sheet (sheet 
2) has been revised per our conversation. 
This is a high priority RAM, how long will it take to be approved so I 
can let the subcontractor know? 
 
And again, Thank you so much for helping me with all this material 
stuff. There's a lot to know! 
 
Have a good day, 
Nicki 
 
 
The message is ready to be sent with the following file or link 
attachments: 

mailto:MahaAb@wsdot.wa.gov
mailto:/O=CRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=PEPPERSN
mailto:MolohoR@wsdot.wa.gov
mailto:peppersn@columbiarivercrossing.com







































































 
QPL-0001.pdf 
 
 
Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent 
sending or receiving certain types of file attachments.  Check your 
e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled. 
*** eSafe2 scanned this email for malicious content *** 
*** IMPORTANT: Do not open attachments from unrecognized senders  *** 
*** eSafe scanned this email for malicious content *** 
*** IMPORTANT: Do not open attachments from unrecognized senders  *** 
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